SCS to conduct North America visit on
civil service management and training

The Secretary for the Civil Service, Mr Joshua Law, will depart for the
United States and Canada on September 10 to visit Boston, New York, Ottawa
and Toronto to understand more about the civil service management and
training there.

Apart from visiting prominent institutes, Mr Law will also exchange
views with government officials on the management and training of civil
servants.

Mr Law will conclude his visit on September 14 (Toronto time) and return
to Hong Kong in the morning on September 16.
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